Greetings

from San Antonio!

The 2015 Four Freshmen Society
Convention is approaching rapidly
and you don't want to miss this one!

Sarah and I would like to thank
everyone who has already registered
and plans to attend. We've had a great
response thus far, but it's still not too
late to get your registration in. If you're &=
coming, please don't wait as space is
limited and we would hate to have to
tell you we don't have enough room.

For those of you who haven't signed
up yet, let us remind you of all the
excitement and fun we are going to have |
this year. San Antonio is a unique city,
with colorful history, diverse cultures
and, of course, the beautiful river walk.

Thursday night will be our Jam
session and it might possibly be the best one yet.
It's always fun to watch your friends perform and we
have a couple of special guests this year. Friday, join
us for a river barge tour around our historic city, then
you will be delivered to one of San Antonio’s local
restaurants for an authentic Mexican meal along the
river. After lunch our river taxi will take you back to
the hotel. Also, on Friday join the Wannabees and
sing along to your favorite Freshmen tunes. Friday
evening will be a show stopper, join us for a good ol'
Texas Hoedown. We have several musical surprises
for you that night to kick off the fiesta. Of course,
the evening isn't over until the Four Freshmen play,
accompanied by a big band.

On Saturday, take some time to stroll around the
city. Your hotel is right on the riverwalk, so check
out the Alamo or just relax and take advantage of the
many amenities the hotel has to offer. Feel like
singing with the Wannabees again? Saturday would
be your opportunity or maybe you would prefer to
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be part of the fresh memories, or even just hang out in the 113 Club and meet
up with your friends. Saturday night is the grand finale. We will have an
auction with several incredible items. There will be signed memorabilia, cash
drawings and the grand prize. For the first time ever, one lucky bidder will
have the privilege of singing with The Four Freshmen and have it recorded,
pressed into a CD and presented to you before you leave the convention. Wow!
And, of course, The Four Freshmen will serenade us one final time in a more
intimate setting during the Saturday night concert.

Let's also not forget about the first time ever photo booth opportunity.
The guys in the group have agreed, after each performance, to take pictures
with their fans, print out an 8x10 right there and all personally sign it for you
to take home as a special memento of the 2015 Convention. Please note, it's
one picture per couple. If a table wants a group shot with The Four Freshmen,
each couple will need to purchase their own copy so the guys can autograph
each photo.

Please don't delay, sign up now or mail in your registrations. Join us in San
Antonio in September for a fun-filled 2015 Four Freshmen Society Convention.

Hope to see y'all soon!
Geoffrey and Sarah
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